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PIRLS PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE - 2026 

Dear Parents, 

We are really proud to inform you that your child has been selected to participate in PIRLS 

(Progress in International Reading Literacy Studies)assessmentconducted in UAE along with 60 

countries in the world simultaneously! As part of that we request you to complete the PIRLS 2026 

FT Early Learning Questionnaire. 

 

1. Make sure that you’re using desktop, laptop, Mac, Chromebook, iPad, and 

other tablet devices with an up-to-date browser installed to complete the 

questionnaire. 

2. You can’t complete the questionnaire using your mobile phones. 

3. All necessary parent login information is provided on the identification label 

located on the cover letter.   

4. “Student ID” is your user ID and “Checksum” is your password. 

5. Kindly finish the questionnaire between 27th February 2025 & 01st March 

2025. 

 

 

You can access the questionnaire through the linkhttps://pirls.iea-online.net/HQ-FT-en-AE . 

 

Kindly note that the participation in the PIRLS 2026 FT Early Learning Questionnaireby the 

Ministry of Education UAE is mandatory for the parents. 

 

For further queries, please feel free to contact the respective Class Teacher. 

 
Thanking you, 
With regards, 
 
 
 
Dr. S. J. JACOB 
(Principal) 
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